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AESTHETIC PI,ASTIC SURGEON

February 28, 2014

Dr" Roger Khouri
liliami Breast Center
580 Crandon Blvd., Suite 102
Key Biscayne, FL 33149

Dear Roger,

Thank you once again for the extraordinary knowledge that you shared with me last week during
the two day visit. I am extremely impressed by the consistent quality of results that you are able
to obtain with your technique of fat transfer and tissue recruitment. I believe that this represents
a significant advancement in the state-of-the-art hreast surgery.

It was an extnaordinary two day experience and I would have to say it tn as ono of the very best
learning experiences of my entire life,

Thank you so much for being an innovator and thank you for sharing your knowledge with me.
Please keep me infornned a$ you develop the equipment for your fat transfer technique as I am

$urgeon
John Q. Cook, M.D.
Aesthetic and Plastic
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